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June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer & Pupil, 
 
Year 5 “I LEARN Experience Day” – Monday 7th July 2025 
 
We are pleased to invite all Year 5 Pupils in our local Primaries to an “I LEARN Experience Day” at Lawn Manor 
Academy; Year 5 pupils are often very interested in thinking about Secondary school at this time, as you will soon 
be making your choice on where your child will transfer to. 
 
Lawn Manor Academy’s vision is ‘Inspiring and Creating Futures for All,’ and this extends to our staff and pupils 
driving everything we do throughout the school, but with a particular focus on teaching and learning.  The school 
has a culture of being supportive and friendly with a set of strong I LEARN values (Independence, Literacy, 
Equipment, Attitude, Resilience, and Numeracy) weaved through our daily practice.  Lawn Manor Academy is 
part of the Ascend Learning Trust, which consists of a group of seven schools in Swindon and Wiltshire who work 
closely together with the shared vision that together we Belong, Believe, Become.  Staff and pupils benefit hugely 
from this close working relationship with the group of schools in the Trust and it also enables our pupils to have 
a sixth-form progression route to the academic sixth form at Royal Wootton Bassett Academy. 
 
Pupils from Lawn Primary School are invited to spend the day at Lawn Manor Academy on Monday 7th July 2025, 
and we write to inform you of the following details: 
 
Pupils will be walked to Lawn Manor Academy by their Year 5 teachers and arrive for 9:15am. 
Pupils will participate in an ILEARN day linked to the Geography curriculum in our Forest School. 
Year 5 pupils should wear old clothes and footwear suitable for outside work in the Forest School site; a 
requirement for Forest Schools is that pupils have their arms and legs covered.  Please be mindful of this, even 
in hot weather.  
Lunch will be provided for all pupils.  The children will have choice of sausage beans and chips or macaroni 
cheese and garlic bread. If they prefer, they are able to bring in their own packed lunches.  
Pupils should bring a water bottle and sun cream if permitted by their own primary school. 
Pupils will finish their day at Lawn Manor Academy at 2:30pm and will be walked back to Lawn Primary School 
for collection. 
 
We hope that pupils enjoy their day with us; should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact our Transfer & Inclusion Coordinator, Becci Benson, on 01793 427759 or you can email directly at: 
transfer@lma.ascendlearningtrust.org.uk 
  
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr Marek Koza     
Assistant Headteacher  
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